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 Dearbhail 

Nursery Ryhmes we have been learning.
Humpty Dumpty

Hickory Dickory Dock

Jack and Jill

Twinkle twinkle

Baa, baa black sheep.

1,2,3,4,5 once I caught a fish alive
The Leaves on the Trees

(tune “Wheels on the Bus”)

The leaves on the trees turn orange and brown, orange and brown, orange and brown,

The leaves on the trees turn orange and brown, all through the town.

The leaves on the trees come swirling down, …

The leaves on the ground go swish, swish, swish, …

Leaves Falling
(tune “Frere Jacques”)

Red leaves falling, red leaves falling,

On the ground, on the ground,

Autumn-time is coming,

Autumn-time is coming,

All around, all around.

Orange leaves falling, …

Brown leaves scattered


Harry The Hedgehog
I’m Harry the hedgehog, everybody knows,

And I can feel the frosty ground nip my little toes,

So I think it would be best,

If I found a little nest,

Where I can lie and rest until the Springtime.

�


Welcome to our first newsletter. Most of the children have now settled well and are enjoying their nursery experience. We will be sending home a parent audit very soon and we would appreciate if you would take the time to complete it, as we would like you to become involved in as far as possible in your child’s nursery journey.











Our Focus


Theme:- “Autumn”


Colour:- Orange


Shape:-  Triangle





Please remember that October Snack Money is now due £8.00 for the month. Please ensure this is in an envelope with name and amount of money. 


Dinner money to be paid on Mon morning only- £12.50 in an envelope with name, class and amount of money. 


Please remember that the nursery is a “Nut free Zone” to ensure the safety and well-being of all our children.











         Important Dates for you diary


Hallowe’en Break- 


Mon 30th Oct- Frid 3rd Nov


A special word of thanks to Dearbhail Mc Donald who completed the Bosco Run on 1st Oct and to some members of staff who also did the 5K walk to raise funds for ICT equipment for our Nursery. Your help and support is much appreciated !!!





 








Our theme for this month is 


“Autumn” Our monthly planner is on display on the parents’ notice-board. Please feel free to take a little read so you will be familiar with the topic. We would appreciate any items to enhance our topic e.g autumn leaves, blackberries, apples, wheat, corn, books etc…..


 








